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Staff from Children's Lighthouse of Fate celebrated their opening with a ribbon cutting held last Friday. 

 
Children’s Lighthouse Early Learning Schools last Friday celebrated its newest campus 
in Fate with a ribbon-cutting. 
 
Children's Lighthouse of Fate – located at South Farm-to-Market Road 551 and owner 
Emily Fernando said she expects the facility to address “the growing demand for quality 
child care in Fate. 
 
With more than a decade of ownership experience, Fernando said she is steadfast in 
her commitment to delivering top education, safety and a nurturing environment with a 
strong emphasis on family-centric values. 
 
“We are thrilled to expand Children’s Lighthouse into new regions of Texas and have 
dedicated entrepreneurs like Emily exemplify our mission to enrich local communities 
with quality education and care,” said Michael Brown, president of Children’s Lighthouse 
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Early Learning Schools. “We eagerly anticipate serving the Fate community and 
encourage the development of every child we have the privilege to educate." 
 
Company officials say Children’s Lighthouse partners with parents to develop children 
through three age-appropriate curriculums designed with the specific needs of children 
in mind. 
 
To learn more about Children’s Lighthouse in Fate, 
visit https://childrenslighthouse.com/fate, email Fate@ChildrensLighthouse.com or call 
(469) 461-7066. 
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